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34 WEST 33¢rd STREET., NEW YORK 1, N. VY.

COMMENTARY

September 13, 1957

Professor José Ferrater Mora
Bryn Mawr College
Bm Mawr, Pa,

Dear Professor Mora:d

Just a note to acknowledge recelpt
of your article called "The Free Philo-
aul;h‘y." I have read it--again--with
appreciation, and péaaad it on to my
colleagues who will contact you aame
time hence, |

Sincerely,

Theodore Frankel
Associate Editor
TF:rd
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